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>>> Elizabeth McCaffery <                 > 8/22/2011 7:31 pm >>> 
Dear Aileen, 
We just received your notice about the proposed double yellow lines on a 
section of Kirk Brae.  We are against this proposal.   We have been 
residents of 26 Kirk Brae for two years.  Unlike the residents in houses 
30-48, we, those of us in 26-14, do not have private parking.  We struggle 
to find a spot in the available spaces where often people who shop in the 
village park.  If there is an event at Cults Hotel spaces are often sought 
on Kirk Brae.  Most upsetting is that residents of 30-48 as well as the 
houses across from them (15-29) sometimes choose not to park in their 
driveways because they find an available spot on the street.  In fact, 
during this past winter, many of the residents in 30-48 and 15-29 did not 
park behind or next to their houses because of the snow and so competed with 
those of us without driveways -- given the bad weather, many cars just 
stayed there for weeks.  Taking away those spots noted would perhaps help 
those residents of 30-48 but would certainly add to an already difficult 
situation for those of us in 26-14.  We have only one car and we struggle to 
find a place for it.  Perhaps if parking were reserved (a permit system?) 
many of the residents on both sides of Kirk Brae would reconsider using 
their driveways. 
Peter and Elizabeth McCaffery 



 
 
>>> MARK WALKER <                                > 8/23/2011 12:35 pm >>> 
re the proposal, we are opposed to this. Parking s limited already on Kirk Brae  
and the installation of no parking in a lay-by is ridiculous overkill. This is  
just about the least appriopriate point on Kirk Brae to have Yellow lines. 
 
Regards 
Mark and Angela Walker 
41 Kirk Brae 
Cults 


